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CITY OF CHICO  

INTERNAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

The Internal Affairs Committee meeting scheduled for  
April 6, 2020 has been cancelled Due to COVID 19 and pursuant 

to actions taken at the Emergency meeting of the Chico City 
Council held on March 12, 2020. 

 
 

 
 

The next regular meeting of the Internal Affairs Committee is 

scheduled for Monday, July 6, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. in Conference 

Room 1, unless otherwise noted.   

 

 

 

 

Posted 04-02-20 


